Megan E(.;bert

From: Megan Egbert

Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2024 3:27 PM

To: Megan Egbert

Subject: FW: Daniels SR 85

Attachments: GSD 69 - Daniels Site Plan 2024.06.26.pdf; 6-25-24 Drainage Report.pdf

From: ebartlett greensitedesignllc.com <ebartlett@greensitedesignllc.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2024 9:36 AM

To: Matthew Davis <mdavis@montville-ct.org>

Cc: Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>; Stacy Radford <sradford@montville-ct.org>
Subject: RE: Daniels SR 85

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning,
Attached are the revised plans and drainage report, addressing the comments from Boundaries:

1. The Pond Reports have been included in the drainage report, showing that the basin is not modeled as empty
when the storm event starts.

2. The Manning’s n value has been revised to be 0.011.

3. The guide rail has been called out on sheets 3 and 3A of the revised plans.

In addition, the driveway out to Route 85 has been eliminated from the plans and the water quality basin has been
enlarged on the side where the driveway was located.

Ellen Bartlett, PE, CPSWQ
LEED Accredited Professional

GREEN SITE DESIGN LLC
317 Main Street

Norwich, CT 06360

Ph: 860-892-1380
www.greensitedesignlic.com
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